
PTO Meeting Agenda 
February 4, 2020 

 

 
I. Welcome/Opening Prayer 

 
II. Principal’s Remarks 

 Thank you for the gift card that you gave the faculty and staff for Christmas. 

 The bridge in the playground fixed as of yesterday; fast replacement process – were 
done by 10:00. 

 Reminder the cyber safety presentation is next Tuesday night, February 11, 2020 at 7:00 
p.m. for parents in the former church; students will be going in small groups during the 
day. Students will get a dress down day (TBD) if a parent attends the parent session. 

 
III. Financial Update 

 Nothing significant to call out from December; Kids Stuff book deposit of $3,730.00; 
additional $25.00 deposit in January; total deposit of $3755.00. 

 In January, the Kids Stuff bill hit (57 books outstanding) in the amount of $1,575.00. 

 $769.75 in miscellaneous expenses from dance/teacher lunch/school play/other. 

 Gift card income for January was $0.00. 

 Negative expense of $9.95; Frank will follow-up with Paul. 

 $28,211.70 in checking account. What do we want to look at on Sister’s wish list? 

 $40.90 in savings account. 
 

IV. Mother/Son Father/Daughter Dance 

 February 22, 2020 from 7:00 p.m. – 9:00 p.m. 

 If you are interested in being part of committee, reach out to Jennifer Jablonski 

 Invitations out 

 Tickets coming in 

 Emailed homeroom moms to send out flyer with the ticket 

 DJ booked; photographer booked 

 Run like last year 

 Meeting Thursday with the dance committee; will develop a play list (suggestions to J. 
Jablonski) 

 Will not allow the kids to request songs from the DJ 

 Will not have carnations again 
 

V. Gift Card Sales/Fundraising Ideas 

 Per Paul, not a money maker and suggests that we look at other options. Stated Kids 
Stuff books are a good fundraiser. 

 Frank will reach out to Paul to get additional background, get a snapshot from a year, 
and see what makes sense. 

 Consider doing gift card sales seasonally.  

 Chicken BBQ through Kaufman’s  
 

 



VI. Skate Party in March (Lauren Sowers) 

 Looking at March 7, 14, or 28 

 If dates are not available, table for the year 
 

VII. Start Sending Information Out Regarding Upcoming PTO Officer Positions for New Term 

 Need all 4 officer positions filled for the 20/21 year. 
o Jen Hotsko has volunteered to run as President. 
o Jennifer Jablonski has volunteered to run as Vice President. 
o Lauren Sowers has volunteered to run as Secretary. 
o Angela Hocking has volunteered to run as Treasurer. 

 Officer positions will be advertised through next month with elections occurring at the 
upcoming meeting. 

 Need teacher representation at the meetings as well. 
 

VIII. Miscellaneous 

 A family questioned if we should consider requiring volunteer hours per family. 
o Think we have a good thing in process. 
o Continue to encourage participation by families. 

 At the first meeting of the year, or at back to school night, have sign ups for different 
committees. 

o Fall Festival 
o Trunk or Treat 
o Dance Committee 

 The homeroom parent is encouraged to come and take part in as many of the PTO 
meetings as possible. 

 Teacher appreciation luncheon 
o PTO will pay for the luncheon 
o Last year we had Mexican; year before we had soups and salads 
o Sister will solicit teachers for their preference 

 Movie night is June 5 
 

IX. Closing Remarks  


